
Meal Pricing for 2017-2018 
 

The Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) provides breakfast and lunch to all children at no 
charge and eliminates the collection of meal applications for free, reduced-price, and paid 
student meals. This new approach reduces burdens for both families, school administrators, 
and helps ensure that students receive nutritious meals.  Mount Pleasant ISD is pleased to 
announce that, district-wide, it will be participating in the Community Eligibility Provision for 
the 2017-2018 school year and that the following schools will be providing breakfast and lunch 
meals to all of their students at no charge: 
 
Mt. Pleasant High School, Mt. Pleasant Jr. High School, Mt. Pleasant DAEP, P.E. Wallace 
Middle School, Frances Corprew Elementary School, Annie Sims Elementary School, E.C. Brice 
Elementary School, Vivian Fowler Elementary School and the Child Development Center. 
 
Therefore, for the 2017-2018 school year every student, regardless of income, who attends a 

Mt. Pleasant ISD school can eat both breakfast and lunch at school at no charge!  All the 

students have to do when they come through the cafeteria line is to pick at least 3 of the items 

offered, making sure one item is a fruit or vegetable and they eat free.  No forms to fill out no 

need to bring proof of income.  All your child needs to do is to “Pick 3 and Eat Free”.  This is 

limited to one complete breakfast and one complete lunch meal per student per day.  Students 

will need to pay for any second portions and for any a-la-carte items (such as chips and bottled 

drinks) themselves.    

 

Adult & Visiting Child Meal Pricing: 

Breakfast   $2.10 

Lunch   $3.65   


